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of policy makers in the White House
and Congress, lobbying for issues he
believed would promote better
government and world peace. Pearson,
however, still found time to record
his thoughts and observations in his
personal diary. Published here for
the first time, Washington Merry-GoRound presents Pearson’s private
impressions of life inside the
Beltway from 1960 to 1969, revealing
how he held the confidence of
presidents—especially Lyndon B.
Johnson—congressional leaders, media
moguls, political insiders, and
dozens of otherwise unknown sources
of information. His direct
interactions with the DC glitterati,
including Bobby Kennedy and Douglas
MacArthur, are featured throughout
his diary, drawing the reader into
the compelling political intrigues of
1960s Washington and providing the
mysterious backstory on the famous
and the notorious of the era.
Behind the Mask Edith Hall 1902
The Merry-go-round in the Sea Dickon
Oxenburgh 2006 Randolph Stow is
acknowledged as one of Australia's
finest writers and his fifth novel,
"The Merry-Go-Round in the Sea",
first published in 1965, remains his
most popular in Australia. It's a
semi-autobiographical account of Rob
Coram's growth from the age of six to

MilesTalk Dave Grossman 2018-01-18 Do
you have a friend that always seems
to be flying around the world in
First Class and wonder how? Maybe you
already know about "frequent flyer
miles" but don't know how to get them
yourself. Dave Grossman has been
"that friend" for years and shares
all of his secrets in this must-read
for anyone with big travel dreams on
a small budget.
Decorative Carousel Animals Stickers
Christy Shaffer 2000-04-01 For merrygo-round lovers of all ages — 24
fantastically ornamented sticker
images of prancing ponies outfitted
in floral garlands, a regal lion and
ferocious tiger, fanciful sea
monsters, a leaping stag, rabbit and
frog; a handsome zebra, and other
creatures. Large, beautifully
detailed images for accenting
personal notes and gift packages.
Washington Merry-Go-Round Drew
Pearson 2015-09-15 For most of three
decades, Drew Pearson was the most
well-known journalist in the United
States. In his daily newspaper
column—the most widely syndicated in
the nation—and on radio and
television broadcasts, he chronicled
the political and public policy news
of the nation. At the same time, he
worked his way into the inner circles
merry-go-round-in-the-sea
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fourteen, in the West Australian
coastal town of Geraldton, and its
surrounding pastoral districts, in
the 1930s and 1940s.
Superman: The Menace of Metallo Eric
Stevens 2014 SUPERMAN is the target
of LEX LUTHOR'S deadliest scheme. The
cruel genius has poisoned criminal
John Corben. He withholds the
antidote until Corben makes a
promise: he will let LUTHOR turn him
into a robot powered by KRYPTONITE.
But once the creature named METALLO
discovers that he is more machine
than human, revenge fills his strange
heart.
How to Hide an Octopus and Other Sea
Creatures Ruth Heller 2009-07-10
Shows how octopuses, cuttlefish,
sargassum fish, sea dragons,
shrimpfish, pipefish, butterfly fish,
and decorator crabs use camouflage to
hide from their predators
The Magical Merry-Go-Round Unicorn
Janet Bloss 1991-01-01 When Max finds
an old merry-go-round unicorn he also
discovers the secret to make it fly.
The Merry-go-round Beverley Randell
1993 Nick, Kate and James are having
a ride on the merry-go-round.
Sherlock Meish Goldish 2017-01-01
“Get her!” the police officer
shouted. Sherlock the police dog took
off at full speed in the parking lot
of the Hound Town Mall. The thief was
about to get into her car when she
saw the dog running toward her. She
pushed a shopping cart directly at
the German shepherd. Whoosh! Sherlock
leaped right over it. Would he be
able to capture the thief before she
escaped?
Up and Down on the Merry-Go-Round
Bill Martin, Jr. 1991-03-15 Depicts
in words and pictures the
unforgettable childhood thrill of
riding on an old-fashioned merry-goround.
Trapped in Stormy Seas Jan Fields
2013-01-01 Their Uncle Dan is still
missing and Carter and Isabelle are
merry-go-round-in-the-sea

starting to worry, especially after
they receive a threatening call from
the computer hacker--and he
challenges them to match wits with
him in Treasure Island.
The Rime of the Ancient Mariner
Samuel Taylor Coleridge 1906
Fantastic! Wow! and Unreal! Ruth
Heller 2000-01-01 Introduces and
explains various interjections and
conjunctions, including "awesome,"
"alas," and "yet."
Elements of Conchology Lovell Reeve
1860
Lost on the Titanic (Out of Time Book
1) Jessica Rinker 2020-05-19 Allie
and Vic Taylor are just regular kids
who help out in their parents'
antique shop. Until one day, when
they find they can travel through
time! From Epic! Originals, Out of
Time is a middle-grade chapter book
series about time-traveling kids who
explore important moments in history!
When Allie, Vic, and their friend,
Max, are mysteriously sent back in
time to the Titanic, they have to
find a way to save their parents'
shop, save their futures, and get off
the ship before it sinks! Join them
as they explore the Titanic in its
prime and attempt to find their way
back to the present! After the
adventure, readers can flip to the
back of the book to learn interesting
facts about antique stores as well as
the Titanic and its passengers!
Tourmaline Randolph Stow 2002
Tourmaline is an isolated Western
Australian mining town - a place of
heat and dust, as allegorical as it
is real. Out of the desert staggers a
young diviner, Michael Random,
offering salvation to this parched
town. The once comatose community is
indeed stirred to life, by hate as
much as by love, and its people find
salvation neither in water nor gold.
'With its richly textured sense of
place, and its story hovering like a
desert mirage between the real and
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the surreal, Tourmaline is Stow's
most profound meditation on the
confused spiritual heritage of
Europeans living in Australia.
Tourmaline is the ship of the
Australian soul, isolated in an
inland desert, and Stow has explored
it with a visionary intensity more
common in the Russian than in the
Australian or the English novel But
the spare, arid, harsh and yet living
desert is unmistakably Australian,
and the narrative it contains compels
by its very strangeness and the stark
truth of its insight.' - Anthony J.
Hasasll 'Stow's is an intense and
extraordinary talent.' - Spectator
The Merry-go-round William Somerset
Maugham 1904
Treasure Island Robert Louis
Stevenson 1884 While going through
the possessions of a deceased guest
who owed them money, the mistress of
the inn and her son find a treasure
map that leads them to a pirate's
fortune.
The Magic Merry-Go-Round 2002-01-01 2 12-page board books (5 1/2" 4"):
Moonlight Magic and Joey and the Red
Horse- revolving merry-go-roundwind-up musical movement- packaged in
an attractive retail box (7" 8 3/4"
7")
Visitants Randolph Stow 2015-08-26 I
want to die. I do not want to be
mad...It is like my body is a house,
and some visitor has come, and
attacked the person who lived there.
After an Australian patrol officer
commits suicide on a remote New
Guinea island in 1959, five witnesses
are called to a government inquiry.
Each has a disturbing story to tell:
strand by strand, the mystery of the
officer’s past is unravelled. But
what of other visitants, like the
unidentified flying object and the
cargo cult it has inspired on the
island? Informed by Randolph Stow’s
experiences, Visitants is an
original, astonishing investigation
merry-go-round-in-the-sea

of colonialism. Julian Randolph
‘Mick’ Stow was born in Geraldton,
Western Australia, in 1935. He
attended local schools before
boarding at Guildford Grammar in
Perth, where the renowned author
Kenneth Mackenzie had been a student.
While at university he sent his poems
to a British publisher. The resulting
collection, Act One, won the
Australian Literature Society’s Gold
Medal in 1957—as did the prolific
young writer’s third novel, To the
Islands, the following year. To the
Islands also won the 1958 Miles
Franklin Literary Award. Stow
reworked the novel for a second
edition almost twenty-five years
later, but never allowed its two
predecessors to be republished. He
worked briefly as an anthropologist’s
assistant in New Guinea—an experience
that subsequently informed Visitants,
one of three masterful late
novels—then fell seriously ill and
returned to Australia. In the 1960s
he lectured at universities in
Australia and England, and lived in
America on a Harkness fellowship. He
published his second collection of
verse, Outrider; the novel
Tourmaline, on which critical opinion
was divided; and his most popular
fiction, The Merry-Go-Round in the
Sea and Midnite. For years afterwards
Stow produced mainly poetry, libretti
and reviews. In 1969 he settled
permanently in England: first in
Suffolk, then in Essex, where he
moved in 1981. He received the 1979
Patrick White Award. Randolph Stow
died in 2010, aged seventy-four. A
private man, a prodigiously gifted
yet intermittently silent author, he
has been hailed as ‘the least visible
figure of that great twentiethcentury triumvirate of Australian
novelists whose other members are
Patrick White and Christina Stead’.
Praise for Visitants ‘A brilliant,
ambitious novel.’ Sydney Morning
3/7

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
September 28, 2022 by guest

Herald ‘Tautly and vibrantly written,
and brilliantly evocative of its
Trobriand Islands setting.’
Australian Book Review ‘Stow is an
exceptional writer, truly gifted at
capturing the natural environment as
well as the essential physical and
psychological characteristics of his
characters. What makes his work
memorable however is his examination
of human connections...Beautiful.’
Salty Popcorn
Getting Off the Merry-Go-Round Carla
Perez 1994-05-01 Offers specific,
cognitive strategies to overcome
compulsive-addictive patterns
The 16-Word Diet Jay Wiener
2016-11-28 The 16-Word Diet is a
once-in-a-generation book - a
survival guide for people who are
tired of miracle diets and magic
pills, and who want common-sense
solutions to the complex problems of
obesity. Written by mathematician and
weight loss expert Jay Wiener, The
16-Word Diet explodes dozens of
popular myths about dieting and
replaces them with just sixteen words
- the simple keys to losing weight
permanently and living a longer,
healthier life. Here are a few of the
many topics covered, written with the
author's remarkable gifts for wisdom
and laughter: On Maintenance: Losing
weight is hard work, but maintaining
a weight loss is hand-to-hand combat.
If you don't learn how to maintain
before you start to diet, you will be
clobbered. On Goal Setting: Most
dieters never choose reasonable
goals. Worse, they do no planning
before they start, unless you count
reading the directions on a bottle of
enchanted diet pills as planning. On
Fad Diets: The Raw Food Diet is a
typical fad. Dieters aren't allowed
to cook their food. Raw vegetables
are fine with me, but... Raw pork?
Raw chicken? Those dieters may get
thinner, but who wants to kiss them?
On Binge Eating: I was a binge-eater
merry-go-round-in-the-sea

for twenty years. The most important
thing to understand is this: you can
stop. Not immediately, of course, but
you can learn how to turn massive
overeating into mini-binges, and then
into micro-binges, and happily live
that way forever. On Bad Obesity
Research: They studied the effects of
diet on ED by asking men to remember
how often they had ED. Seriously? I
can remember how often I've slept in
an igloo with Jennifer Lawrence, but
not much else. On Temptation: Tempted
to indulge in a chocolate croissant
at Starbucks? Think of all the
teenage baristas who breathed on that
croissant before you started to eat
it. On Exercise: You hate exercise.
Too bad. If you're serious about
losing weight, then stop reading and
go for a walk. Buy this book when you
come back. The 16-Word Diet. The most
important new diet book in a
generation - and fun to read.
********** From the Introduction:
People who succeed at losing weight
and keeping it off share a secret:
they understand that losing weight is
not about food. It's about every part
of your life. And that's why this
book is so different from other
'diet' books. It doesn't focus on
what you eat; it focusses on how you
can live a slimmer, healthier life
for the rest of your life. What you
eat is an important part of your
life, but not the only part. To be
successful, you need new skills that
will help you live a healthy life at
a significantly lower weight. How do
you prepare before you start to diet?
What are the most common mistakes
people make when starting a diet? How
do you choose between low-fat and
high-fat diets? What makes us slip
after months of success? How can we
recover? What is the true value of
exercise? How can you handle weightloss plateaus? How should you manage
vacations and holidays? Seven topics
(there are many others) and only one
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is about food - because dieting is
about so much more than what you eat.
The 16-Word Diet is a rare book. It
can change your life.
The Middle Parts of Fortune Frederic
Manning 2021-11-09 "The Middle Parts
of Fortune" by Frederic Manning.
Published by Good Press. Good Press
publishes a wide range of titles that
encompasses every genre. From wellknown classics & literary fiction and
non-fiction to forgotten−or yet
undiscovered gems−of world
literature, we issue the books that
need to be read. Each Good Press
edition has been meticulously edited
and formatted to boost readability
for all e-readers and devices. Our
goal is to produce eBooks that are
user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital
format.
The Thief Lord Cornelia Funke
2013-10-03 Amid the crumbling
splendour of wintertime Venice, two
orphans are on the run. The
mysterious Thief Lord offers shelter,
but a terrible danger is gathering
force...
The Merry-go-round in the Sea
Randolph Stow 1984 Evocative novel
set in wartime Australia and its
aftermath, seen through the childhood
eyes of 6-year-old Rob Coram.
The Merry-go-round in the Sea
Randolph Stow 1966
The Girl Green as Elderflower
Randolph Stow 2015-08-26 He thought
of his dream, of how he had looked up
out of his hole, his pit, his wolfpit, and seen the foreign leaves,
which had formed themselves into a
face... Laid low by a tropical
disease and an accompanying malaise,
Crispin Clare returns to his
ancestral home in East Anglia. Local
folklore seeps into his fever dreams
and into his writing, and the lines
between reality and myth soon start
to blur. In this finely woven tale of
illness and recovery, family and
merry-go-round-in-the-sea

fable, Randolph Stow creates a unique
imaginative landscape, populated by
figures from old English myths and
legends, and from Clare’s present.
Julian Randolph ‘Mick’ Stow was born
in Geraldton, Western Australia, in
1935. He attended local schools
before boarding at Guildford Grammar
in Perth, where the renowned author
Kenneth Mackenzie had been a student.
While at university he sent his poems
to a British publisher. The resulting
collection, Act One, won the
Australian Literature Society’s Gold
Medal in 1957—as did the prolific
young writer’s third novel, To the
Islands, the following year. To the
Islands also won the 1958 Miles
Franklin Literary Award. Stow
reworked the novel for a second
edition almost twenty-five years
later, but never allowed its two
predecessors to be republished. He
worked briefly as an anthropologist’s
assistant in New Guinea—an experience
that subsequently informed Visitants,
one of three masterful late
novels—then fell seriously ill and
returned to Australia. In the 1960s
he lectured at universities in
Australia and England, and lived in
America on a Harkness fellowship. He
published his second collection of
verse, Outrider; the novel
Tourmaline, on which critical opinion
was divided; and his most popular
fiction, The Merry-Go-Round in the
Sea and Midnite. For years afterwards
Stow produced mainly poetry, libretti
and reviews. In 1969 he settled
permanently in England: first in
Suffolk, then in Essex, where he
moved in 1981. He received the 1979
Patrick White Award. Randolph Stow
died in 2010, aged seventy-four. A
private man, a prodigiously gifted
yet intermittently silent author, he
has been hailed as ‘the least visible
figure of that great twentiethcentury triumvirate of Australian
novelists whose other members are
5/7

Downloaded from www.sfeg.it on
September 28, 2022 by guest

Patrick White and Christina Stead’.
Praise for The Girl Green as
Elderflower ‘As eccentric as it is
magnificently achieved.’ Geordie
Williamson ‘His novels and poetry
embody a uniquely rich and strange
account of the land and people of
Australia that we can ill afford to
lose.’ Australian Book Review
Kites Sail High Ruth Heller 1998
Encourages an appreciation for the
study of language with an
introduction to verb usage.
Merry Go Round in Oz Eloise Jarvis
McGraw 1963 This is a story based
uppn the land of Oz, that includes
new characters and old favorites.
Welcome to the Terror-Go-Round A. G.
Cascone 1997 A ride on the merry-goround spins Alex and Joey into a
carnival of terrors...
The Merry-go-round in the Sea
Randolph Stow 2013 In 1941, Rob Coram
is six. The war feels far removed
from his world of aunties and cousins
and the beautiful, dry landscape of
Geraldton in Western Australia. But
when his favourite, older cousin,
Rick, leaves to join the army, the
war takes a step closer. When Rick
returns from the war several years
later, he has changed and Rob feels
betrayed. The old merry-go-round that
represents Rob's dream of utopia (the
security of his family and of the
land that is his home) begins to
disintegrate before his eyes.
A Haunted Land Randolph Stow 1957
Midnite 2004
To the Islands Randolph Stow 2002 A
work of mesmerising power, against a
background of black-white fear and
violence, To The Islands journeys
towards the strange country of one
man's soul. Set in the desolate
outback landscape of Australia's
north-west, the novel tracks the last
days of a worn-out Anglican
missionary. Fleeing his mission after
an agonising confrontation, he
immerses himself in the wilderness,
merry-go-round-in-the-sea

searching for the islands of death
and mystery.
The Married-Go-Round Bob Harpole
2016-01-27 Does it ever feel like
your marriage is on a merry-go-round?
You keep facing the same issues over
and over again. You wonder if it can
ever get better. You wonder if you
can ever have the marriage of your
dreams. The Married-Go-Round shows
you how you can have the marriage
you've always hoped for--a marriage
that is peaceful, intimate and
connected. You can stop arguing and
start getting along. You can overcome
resentment and love your spouse in
spite of their weaknesses. This
authentic look at relationships has
helped countless couples in
counseling and is now available in
book form.
Merry-go-round Ruth Heller 1998
Rhyming text and illustrations
present explanations of the various
types of nouns and rules for their
usage.
Up, Up and Away: A Book about Adverbs
Ruth Heller 1998-10-01 Rhyming text
and illustrations introduce adverbs
and their uses to younger students.
The Suburbs of Hell Randolph Stow
2015-08-26 His eyes are on the one
eye of the rifle. His mouth splits
open his brown beard. He throws up a
hand, palm outward, in an unwilled,
futile gesture to ward off death. A
killer is hounding the seaside town
of Old Tornwich. Residents are
gripped by fear and suspicion, and
the finger of blame is pointed in all
directions. But the bodies keep
falling and the crimes remain
unsolved, the culprit at large. No
mere whodunnit, The Suburbs of
Hell—its story inspired by a reallife serial killer—is a profoundly
disturbing psychological drama with a
devastating conclusion, the final
work of one of Australia’s greatest
writers.
Merry-Go-Round Family Mimi Bolton
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1990-09-01 Wisla Publishers of Baton
Rouge, La. have set September 30,
1991 as the date for publication of a
new version of MERRY-GO-ROUND-FAMILY,
a book that was a choice of the
Junior Literary Guild in 1954.
Matthew Turner had bought a merry-goround when his daughter, Marie, was
only ten years old. With his wife,
his daughter, & a helper named "Mike"
they went to county fairs & summer
resorts to earn a living for their
family. The original story of their
adventure has lost none of its charm.
Rather, its beauty has been enhanced
by color illustrations painted by the

merry-go-round-in-the-sea

author, Mimi Bolton, an artist whose
canvasses have been widely exhibited
in the U.S. & abroad. Because she,
herself, was the "Marie" of the
story, she could bring both realism &
fancy to the narrative of a young
girl who so loved a wooden horse
named "Eagle" that she turned to it
for comfort when stricken with
sorrow, as when Father injured his
leg, or when he tried to replace
Eagle with a shiny, new steel horse.
By her pleas she kept Eagle from
being destroyed, & ironically, her
own life was later saved by him, as
will be seen in the closing chapters.
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